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Dear family, 

 

In a few weeks we will have our annual Spring Refresh. For those of you who have never been to a 

Spring Refresh before, it is a celebration of spring, with fun, good food, and a big service component. 

Every year, we have different projects to beautify and improve our building and the neighborhood, and 

we have a lot of fun. Last time, we had a clothing swap, painted railings, painted the preschool Sunday 

School room, built the alleyway fence, stained some tables, had a trash pickup, and much more. 

 

This year we've some great projects lined up as well, including tearing down and replacing the shed, 

painting the entry door to the cafe, painting the concrete wall along the sidewalk, tearing down the 

damaged wall in the church hallway, a neighborhood trash pickup, a clothing swap, and more!. Please 

come prepared to help and to work. Although this day has a fun component, everyone should come 

prepared to do some kind of age-appropriate work to beautify and build ownership of our church. We will 

start around 9am. 

 

On the topic of fun, this is the day we rent some bouncy houses. We'll have a wet slide bouncer, a small 

children's "Animal Land", and we are going all out this year with a 90 foot long inflatable obstacle course. 

We hope all ages will be able to enjoy themselves. 

 

Since we are hosting a clothing swap during our Spring Refresh, please bring your your spring cleaning 

clothing items to the church anytime before the Spring Refresh, and we will put them out for the clothing 

swap. Leftover clothes will be donated to a local thrift store. 



 

 

 

Save the date! We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

  
 

  
 

  
 

  
 

 

 


